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To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

09/09/2023

MS Taru Tuohiniemi
4 / 3 Dowling street ST
QUEENSCLIFF NSW 2096

RE: DA2023/0998 - 9999 The Esplanade FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I oppose the presented plan taking much away from the already over developed area where
parking also is already a problem. There is absolutely no need to build another massive
complex at Freshwater. Harbord Diggers is quite enough, dominating the landscape and
bringing people in. I very much prefer the original heritage surf club to be maintained in good
functioning condition.




